
FLORENCE ADCASTING CO® 
RADIO STATION JOIE 

FII.ORENCE, 

July 29, 1946 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you very much for your report of reception. 

This is to verify your reception of our station on the 
morning of June 4, 1946 from 3:25 to 3:35 CST. 

We were very happy to receive your report and regret the 
delay in answering. This was due to the extremely busy time 
we had during our initial period on the air and to the very 
large number of reports we received. 

At present we maintain a regular operating schedule of 
19 hours a day, going on the air at 5:00 AM CST and signing 
off at 12 midnight. Our frequency test period at present is 
every Monday morning from 2:20 to 2:30 AM CST. 

Once again let me express my appreciation for your report 
and hope that you will be able to receive us many more tines 
in the future. 

NILEM/rt 

Very truly yours, 

cA 
M. E. McKinney 
Chief Engineer 

AFFILIATED WITH THE AMERICAN BROADCASTING COMPANY 


